
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Upcoming site investigations at Kippax Group Centre 
 
Dear resident, 
 
The ACT Government will undertake further site assessments in the week commencing 6 April 2021 to inform 
the future expansion of the Kippax Group Centre and planning for new or upgraded community facilities. 
These assessments have been recommended as a result of site investigations undertaken in early 
March 2021. 
 
As you may know, the 2019 Kippax Group Centre Master Plan and 2020 Territory Plan Variation 
(number 361) provided for changes in land uses to allow for this expansion and for new community facilities. 
For more information about the master plan, please go to https://www.yoursay.act.gov.au/kippax-group-
centre-master-plan-2. 
 
 
Area where site investigations will occur at Kippax Group Centre 
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What will the site investigations involve? 
 
Private contractors will undertake geotechnical and environmental assessments, as well as soil sampling on 
Section 51 and Section 88 as per the map above. Weather permitting, the work is scheduled to run from 
6 April 2021 until 14 April 2021. You can expect to see activity on site from 7am each workday during this 
period. This work will involve the use of a truck mounted rig to drill boreholes across the sites. 

Consultants wearing high visibility clothing will also be present on site to supervise the drilling and take 
measurements and soil samples. You will see some equipment and vehicles parked on the site.  To minimise 
any disruption or inconvenience, all appropriate traffic, cyclist and pedestrian management, including all 
safety precautions, will be implemented while the work is being carried out. 

 
Public enquiries 
 
If you have questions or concerns about the work, please call Access Canberra on 13 22 81 or email 
epsdspi@act.gov.au 
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Bruce Fitzgerald 
Executive Director, Urban Renewal 
Environment Planning and Sustainable Development Directorate 
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